
 
 
 
Contact: Scott Martin 

 
 

 
21 March 2019 

 
 

Attention: Jack Murphy 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
NSW Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney   NSW  2001 

 
 

Dear Jack 
 

Subject: MP 06_0074 MOD 5 
Peppertree Quarry – Modification 5 (Part B Response to Submissions) 

   

 
Council would like to thank Boral Resources Pty Ltd for taking its additional comments into 
consideration.   

Upon review of the information, Council is satisfied that its concerns continue to be addressed and 
look forward to constructive discussions with Boral Resources as the project progresses. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Scott Martin 
Director Planning & Environment  
 
 

 


